
ESS Parent Night 
For Parents whose children are receiving Special Education Services 

* Join the SPED Department for an informative 
night on summer resources to help your 
student over the summer. Fill out our SPED 
survey to help support our department and 
be entered into a drawing for prize. 

May 18th, 2023, 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. 

Champion School- San Tan 

For questions about the event please 
contact : 
Mrs. Atkinson @ 480-7 65-2223 
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